
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Extension of [Movement Control Order] 

 

In order to curb the spread of Covid-19, the Malaysian government announced the 

extension of the [Movement Control Order] from January 27, 2021 to February 4, 

2021, and it will be enforced in all states except Sarawak. 

 

As we remain committed to supporting our customers in these challenging times, we 

endeavour to keep our operations running whilst complying with government’s 

direction and ensuring the safety of our employees. 

 

Our Sales and Consultant team continue to break barriers via technology to serve 

our customer needs virtually and remotely alike. Our Service team will continue to 

support on-site service, and even our office is sustain operation to serve you. 

  

Economic challenges or not, commitment from us remain. 

 

Best regards, 

The Management of Amada Malaysia. 
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